
 
 

Just a few updates for this year’s Halloween celebrations: 
 
Pumpkin Patch 
 
The Pumpkin Patch is coming to Latimer on October 29th.  Thank you again to our 
wonderful PAC who have sponsored this event.  Each child will go home with a pumpkin 
if they choose.  Please ensure they come to school dressed for the weather and with a 
plastic bag to bring their pumpkins home. 
 
Costumes 
 
Students are encouraged to wear costumes to school on October 29th.  Please 
remember, as always, no weapons and no masks that cover the face.  Please ensure that 
your child is able to sit in a desk and move freely in their costumes. 
 
Treats 
 
This year we are happy to welcome Halloween Edible treats for sharing.  They must be 
INDIVIDUALLY WRAPPED AND STORE BOUGHT.  (Please do not buy treats and 
individually wrap them yourself. They will be sent home with your child if brought in) 
Pencils, stickers etc are also allowed this year.  Students and staff will follow COVID 
protocols by being masked and practicing proper hand hygiene.  


